
 

 

  

 
 

 

Victoria Street, Chadderton, Oldham, OL9 0BY 

Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith.     BA(Hons)  MA, PGCE  

 
 

Date: 29th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We will be running an after school ‘Fun Science’ Club for the children in Year 4 and 
Year 5 starting on Monday 10th October. Children will have the opportunity to 
participate in a range of practical and fun science activities. 
 
Science Club will end at 4:15pm. If your child is being collected after the club, please 
wait at the school office at 4:15pm.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible.  
 
Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Your child will be told if 
they have a place.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
  
Mrs Bennion and Mr Allen 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mondays 3.20pm – 4.15pm (Science Club at Burnley Brow) 
 

I give permission for my child: _______________________ (please print child’s name) 
in class _________________ to attend ‘Fun Science’ after school on Monday’s.  
 
Please tick.  
  
My child can walk home from school at 4:15pm. 
 
My child will be collected from the school office at 4:15pm.  
  
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
  
Contact telephone number: _____________________________ 
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